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HERR McGEE OIL INDUSTRIES, INC.

Shiprock, New MexicoPost Of fice Box 608 *

'FebfuMill2[1959 '
.

'~
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U. S. Atomic Energy Commission ''

Washington 25, D. C.

Attention: Mr. J. C. Delanoy, Chief M/ N J.#-/f7 to o ., c Z , , ,. .

Nuclear Materials Section g/ / j
7 f' -[f

,,. ~ j/c, ?/c,,.r.Licensing Branch
Division of Licensing and Regulation '

Dear Mr. Delaney:

Under date of December 22, 1958, we furnished to your office a letter
concerning our compliance with A.E.C. regulations on " Standard for Protect-
ion Against Radit. tion." This information was furnished in connection
with the renewal of our Source Material License No. R-157 for a period of
one year from February 28, 1959.

'

At this writing we have not had a reply to this matter and since the
. expiration date of our existing license is drawing near, we would like to

have some word from your office on the status of the renewal.

Yours very truly,

KERR-McGEE OIL INDUS'IRIES, INC.
Navajo Uranius Division
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